
 

Prof. Tosho Balabanski 
Working Group on Electrophysiology 
 

 
 
Dear Chairman, Dear friend, 
  
You will find enclosed the preliminary program of the 8th International 
Symposium on Catheter Ablation Techniques (ISCAT) which will be held 
in Paris on the 13-15th October 2010. This meeting has received since 
the very beginning the sponsorship of EHRA.  
  
The last symposium was more than successful with close to 1 000 
participants. Since the last two editions the number of international 
participants has been growing up and we would like to go on and make 
this meeting more European. 
  
We would like to ask for your help to relay the preliminary program to 
your members in order to make it known to many of our colleagues. 
  
Thanks again for your help. 
  
We hope to see you in Paris next October. 
  
 

               
        Etienne Aliot                      Michel Haïssaguerre            
   
 
     


